
Barley Party 2011 
Honourary Ring Recipient – Alisha Johnson, Alumni Officer 
 

This year, the Students’ Union Executive nominated a 
very deserving candidate. The honourary ring recipient 
for 2011 is not a graduate of NSAC, but is very in 
touch with current students as well as Alumni. Well 
liked by all on campus today and from years past, she 
makes a habit of seeking student input and 
suggestions for campus events and projects, and goes 
above and beyond to be a contributing member of the 
campus community.  
 
As a member of NSAC’s Development & External 
Relations team, this person is the real reason the 
barley ring is in existence. It was she who recognized 
the need for a unifying symbol for NSAC Alumni, and 
she who has carried the project through till the end. To 
quote the Students’ Union Executive, this recipient 
“exhibits a deep sense of pride in NSAC, the ring 
design, and what it stands for. She is an excellent 
ambassador of NSAC, and granting the privilege to 
wear the ring as an honourary alumnus would serve as 
a tangible token of the dedication and pride that she 
has for the campus community”. 
 

 
I am pleased to present this honourary NSAC ring to our very own, Alisha Johnson.  
 

Presented by Colette Wyllie (Class of ’10). 

Pictured L to R: Outgoing Students’ Union President Nathan Murray, former Students’ 
Union President Colette Wyllie, Alisha Johnson, Incoming Students’ Union President 
Paul Manning 
 


